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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception 

goes to Classes 9&10 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 2 

 

Class 1 Class 7 98% 91.3% 

Class 2 Class 8 94.3% 98% 

Class 3 Class 9 99.3% 96.4% 

Class 4 Class 10 99.3% 97.7% 

Class 5 Class 11 92.4% 93.3% 

Class 6 Class 12 93.1% 93.7% 

Health Week  
 

This week the children have been taking part in lots of  

different sports and learning about how to keep their body 

and mind healthy.  

 

They have taken part in dance, football, multisports and athletes.  

 

Class teachers have led lessons about a healthy diet and making good choices in what we 

eat and drink.  

 

‘Little Sports’ who provide our coaches have led an 

exciting assembly all about staying healthy and fit.  

 

The children have followed, ‘A Journey in Love’, 

which is all about how special they are to their 

families and friends and how to care for each  

other.  

 

Thank you to Mr McManus, our sports coaches and all our teachers and staff for  

organising, leading and planning an exciting week for all our 

children.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 
DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 9th and 16th July Transition Morning– Children meet their new teacher 

Monday 15th July End of Year Reports Sent Home 

Friday 12th July Coffee Morning  

Friday 12th July 3.30-
4.30pm 

Year 1 Disco  
 

Friday 12th July None Uniform Friday  

Thursday 18th July Optional Parents Evening 

Friday 19th July FOMMIS RACE NIGHT 

Tuesday 23rd July Year 2 Leavers’ Service at 2pm 

Thursday 25th July Finish for the Summer Holidays at 2pm 

NURSERY PLACES 
Nursery places are still available in our nursery for September 2019.  

If you would like to find out more about our nursery, enquire at the school office who will be 

happy to help you.  

Our nursery is led by experienced teachers and nursery nurses and provides an excellent 

start to your child’s education. 

FOSMMIS 

RECEPTION DISCO 
 

The reception children had a fabulous time at their year 

group Disco on Wednesday afternoon.  

They all enjoyed dancing, games and their delicious treat 

bag.  

Thank you to all the children for behaving so well.  

Thank you to the parents and staff who gave up their 

time which ensured that this event could take place. 

 

 

 
Sun Safety 

We are enjoying some lovely 
weather.  

It is very important that children 
bring a sunhat to school and sun 

lotion is applied before they come 
so that they have fun and stay safe 

in the sun. 

‘While we try to teach our children all 

about life, our children teach us what 

life is all about.’ 

Angela Schwidt 


